
 
 
  
 
 
8 December 2023 
 
 
Dear Families 
 
Ref: Christmas Musical Showcase and Christmas activities afternoon  
 
It is with great pleasure that I warmly invite you to our Christmas Musical Showcase, featuring 
our talented students on Friday, 15 December 2023 09:45am. 
 
If your child is participating in the show, you should have been contacted directly by the class 
team. 
 
Our students have been working extra hard, preparing for this showcase and cannot wait to 
perform and spread the Christmas joy. 
 
Furthermore, students not participating in the Christmas Musical Showcase, are invited 
alongside their families to a Christmas activities afternoon on Friday 15 December 2023, 
1pm.  
 
This is for students in Ireland, Wales, Portugal, France, Italy, Spain and Canada classes.  
 
Families are welcome to take their children home after the event (please cancel transport if 
you typically use it). 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mrs A Hildrey 
Headteacher 


